
To: billrossimv@gmail.com, Warren Doty <warrenmdoty@gmail.com>, James Malkin 
<jimmalkin@gmail.com>, warrendoty@verizon.net, Tim Carroll <execsec@chilmarkma.gov> 
Subject: TH lot update 

Officers last night counted 61 cars in the TH lot.  
 
We discussed at last BOS meeting that the popularity of this lot is growing.  
I wanted to pass along this update as well as thoughts about future planning due to the increasing 
popularity.  
 
I.e. Possible parking attendant, more spaces, keeping grass cut low and second bus on busy days 
so patrons are not waiting for 2-3 buses after sunset.  
 
Just some thoughts.  
Thank you 
Jonathan  
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